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                          No琀椀ce to Tuscany Residents 
 
 
On June 21 and 22 we will be having the property trees trimmed, side 
hedges trimmed as well as other overgrown plan琀椀ngs. 
 
Doc Tree Trimming will have a crew of six onsite each day to trim, clean 
up and haul. 
 
Please leave all parking spaces in front of the building empty in order 
for the equipment needed for this e昀昀ort to be available. 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
West Coast Management and the Tuscany Board of Directors  
 


